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Please help us in helping you!         3/20/2020 
 
We are asking for your assistance when it comes to responding to your homes for emergencies during this 
developing situation with COVID-19.  As always, we will be there to assist you to the best of our ability, that 
being said we also have a responsibility to keep our responding members and their families safe. 
 
We are just as likely, if not more, to acquire sickness from helping people in our community.  Allow us to 
continue doing so by following a few easy steps: 
 

1) Please continue to practice social distancing and quarantining. 
2) Tell 911 dispatchers if any symptoms apply to you.  Please be thorough with your responses to 911 as it 

will give us more information upon response. 
3) Unless you are in respiratory distress please remember to call your doctor before 911 if you have a 

fever.  Many times, doctors are encouraging patients to stay home in isolation to let this run its course. 
 

Thank you for helping us help you! 
 
Farley Fire & EMS 
 

 


